
AMENDED 12/2/09 
 

COMPTON UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT 
 

Personnel Commission      Bulletin No. 09/10-914        December 2, 2009 
 
TO:  All District Personnel 
 
FROM:  Charles Acrie, Interim Director of Classified Personnel 
 
SUBJECT: “CANCELLATION – MONTHLY COMMISSION MEETING – DECEMBER 3, 2009” 
 
The monthly Commission Meeting that was scheduled for Thursday, December 3, 2009 at 4:30 
p.m. has been cancelled.  The December meeting will take place Thursday, December 
10, 2009 at 4:30 p.m. at the Office of the Personnel Commission. 
 
We apologize in advance for any inconvenience this matter may have caused. 
 
 
 
CA:ts 
 
 
 
 


